
 
 
 

               Panyapiwat Institute of Management

                                                       85/1 Moo 2 Chaengwattana Rd.,  
          Bang Talad, Pakkred, Nonthaburi, 11120    
          Thailand     

 

  

 

Dear Dr. 

4 Jun 2024 

Qiang Liang,  

 

 
 

   
 

    

 
 

 

On behalf of Chinese Graduate School, Panyapiwat Institute of Management, it is our great 
privilege to invite you to participate in an academic exchange and field research at our 
institution from 6 to 17 August 2024..

The proposed visit would include a series of academic seminars, where you would have the 
opportunity to share your research and interact with our faculty and students. Additionally, 
we would like to arrange a field research trip to some of our partner organizations and 
industries, allowing you to observe our country's business environment and management 
practices.   

All costs will be covered by Shantou University for the duration ofthevisit.Should you need 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr.  Minxin Li at email: limin@pim.ac.th. 
Thank you in advance for your kind contribution to Chinese Graduate School, Panyapiwat 
Institute of Management.

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

 

 

                                
Dr. Erming Xu    

 

 

 

 

 

Vice President of Development    Vice President for Academic Affairs and 
Research 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Somrote Komolavanij 

of Chinese Graduate Education  
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